
Selectmen’s Minutes – Non Public Session 
14 July 2003 
 
 
 
 
 

On July 14, 2003, The North Hampton Board of Selectmen temporarily adjourned open session at 
9:25pm to convene in non-public session under RSA 91:A: 3 II for the purpose of discussing real 
estate issues. Mr. Allen Hines, Chair, called the non-public session to order. Those present were: 
Jenifer Landman, Lloyd Sullivan (Selectmen) and Mike Pardue (Town Administrator).  Mr. 
Pardue took the minutes of this session. 
 
The Board engaged in discussion related to the status of land procurement for municipal buildings 
including the highway garage and library. 
 
Although there was discussion in the above referenced topic areas, no decisions were made that 
would require open session voting to occur. 
 
Ms. Landman made the motion to adjourn non-public session and return to public session.  Mr. 
Sullivan seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous and so moved.  Non-public session 
adjourned at 9:35pm. 
 
Ms. Landman made the motion to adjourn open session at 9:35 P.M.   Mr. Sullivan seconded the 
motion.  The vote was unanimous and so moved.  The meeting concluded at 9:35 P.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
Michael Pardue, Town Administrator 
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